Longstone Community Council
Treasurer’s report for 2022-23 AGM



LCC began the financial year with a healthy balance. With the post pandemic cost of living crisis impacting on families, it was decided to donate £902 during the year to Longstone Primary’s relief fund which is used to help local families directly with school trips, equipment and clothing to ensure pupils are not excluded from activities. LCC also supplied a £50 book token to the winner of the Duncan Colquhoun award.

LCC donated £100 to Longstone Church towards the costs of a community event they held.

We ended the financial year with £369.18
See accompanying Financial Statement and Auditor’s report.
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